
Prayer Requests – July 2025 
 
 
Announcement for Sunday, July 13, 2025 

United in Prayer:  Up-to-date Requests from our Missionaries 
Rev. Pablo Landazuri is a URCNA missionary in Quito, Ecuador 

1) Please pray for our new denomination, Las Iglesias Reformadas en Ecuador. Our 
congregation, Luz de Vida, is overseeing three church plants, including a new one 
in Cuenca, Ecuador’s third-largest city. Pray for spiritual growth and numerical 
increase in these congregations, as we strive to evangelize the surrounding 
areas. 

2) Pray for our seminarians serving in various churches and church plants. May the 
Lord provide for their spiritual and physical needs. 

3) Luz de Vida has outgrown its current space. Pray for wisdom and resources to 
accommodate more people during our worship services. 

 
Announcement for Sunday, July 20, 2025 

United in Prayer:  Up-to-date Requests from our Missionaries. 
Rev. Neal Hegeman works with MINTS Seminary in Prison in the U.S. 

1) Thank the Lord for Dr. Charles Dause and Rev. Nathan Buckman who are taking 
over the 21 Florida English speaking study centers and 14 Spanish centers. Pray 
that I can fruitfully continue to work in the California, Georgia, and Mississippi 
prisons and Alabama jails. 

2) Give thanks that I can minister to Hispanic inmates most who do not have US 
citizenship and will be deported. 

3) Pray with me that members and leaders from the URCNA will join the MINTS Seminary 
in Prison teaching team in the state where they live. We are willing to teach theology in 
any State in the US, province in Canada and nation in the world. 

 
Announcement for Sunday, July 27, 2025. 

United in Prayer:  Up-to-date Requests from our Missionaries. 
Prayer Items for Hispanic Christian Ministry (Rev. José Ramírez and Rev. Eric Pennings) 

1. We thank the Lord for our growing student body. This past month Rev. Pennings 
registered 59 new students from Albania, Italy, Uganda and Zimbabwe. During 2025 
he has processed 206 diplomas from 17 countries around the world.  

2. Thank the Lord for the growth in the Iglesia Vida Nueva, the Hispanic Ministry in 
Toronto led by Rev. José Ramírez. He is preparing 6 adults for profession of faith and 
4 for baptism and one couple will be received as members.  

3. Pray for Rev. Ramirez’s next ministry trip on July 21-31 to Nicaragua where he will be 
meeting with church leaders and teaching courses in two communities in the Miskitia 
region on the east coast. 


